
To: Mayor Cox, the City Council for the City of Chula Vista and the Commission on Aging

It is not without regret and I am submitting my formal resignation from the Commission of Aging. I have

moved out from residency in Chula Vista and no longer qualify for service on the Commission. It has

been my great pleasure to have served both as Commissioner and Chairperson of that Commission. The
opportunity to have worked with the COA to help our senior residents in ways that helps keep their

independence, offer advocacy in much needed areas and assist in bringing a better quality of life has

been awesome to say the least.

Thank you for the opportunity the City of Chula Vista gives for its residents to participate in City issues
and concerns thru its Commissions.

Cordially,

Anthony San Nicolas


